
 
 

Memo 
To: Governing Board for the Collegiate High School 
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: October 17, 2023 
Re: Collegiate High School Updates  
 
 
In the continued tradition of excellence, Northwest Florida State College’s Collegiate High School has three 
students named a Commended Student in the 2024 National Merit Scholarship Program. These students are 
recognized for their outstanding performance on the PSAT for scoring in the top 50,000 high school students in 
the nation. Congratulations to Kayda Daigle, Jackson Gwinnup, and Jake Maher. We are immensely proud of 
them!  
 
Genesis Jimenez Chavez and Brynne Massey will be representing CHS on the 23-24 Okaloosa Youth Leadership 
Council. These students will join others from traditional high schools in Okaloosa County Schools, representing 
the student voice in Okaloosa County.  
 
CHS will host a Family Basketball and Tailgate night at the NWFSC Raider’s Basketball game against Indian 
River College on November 14. Trustees are invited to join CHS in front of the CHS building starting at 6:00 
p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


